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6th July, 2017
Dear Parents
YEAR 6 SATS RESULTS

A massive well done to all our Year 6 pupils who have, once again, done us proud with their fantanstic Sats results.  They are awesome!  
CLASS TRIPS

Can you please ensure that the all permission slips and payments for class trips are returned by tomorrow (Friday 8th July) for KS2 trips and Monday, 10th July (for KS1 trips).  Thank you.

KS2 PRODUCTION COSTUMES
Costumes for the KS2 production should be in school tomorrow.  Please ensure these are in a named carrier bag.  No hair or make up needs to be done.  Thank you.
KS2 PRODUCTION - TICKETS

Our Key Stage 2 performance this year will be ‘Gel’ and will take place on Wednesday, 19th and Thursday, 20th July.  Both of these performances will be in the evening, starting at 6.30pm.  In order to avoid the overcrowding of previous years and the resulting safety risks, we are issuing tickets for each performance.  Each family will be allocated with a maximum of three tickets, at a cost of £3.00 each.  These can be purchased from the office from Monday, 10th July.

· Wednesday, 19th July – 6.30-7.30p
- Families of Year 3 & Year 4 children.

· Thursday, 20th July – 6.30-7.30pm
- Families of Year 5 & Year 6 children.

· Thursday, 20th July – 7.45-8.15pm
- Leavers’ presentation and prizegiving

Tickets will need to be used for entry to the performances (but not for the prizegiving, you will be notified if your child is to receive a prize). Please use the order slip which has been issued with KS2 letters.  

FOBS FAMILY SUMMER CELEBRATION
Just a reminder that FOBS will be holding a Family Summer Celebration at Clitheroe Rugby Club on Sunday 23rd July from 1pm until 3pm.  Tickets are available from the School Office and are priced at £5 per adult and £3 per child or £15 for a family ticket (2 adults and 2 children).  This includes food and disco.  Please send money into school in a envelope marked with your child’s name and ticket requirements.  There will be a bar, tombola, glitter tattoos and face painting. Any donations of chocolate for the tombola would be gratefully received and can be left at the school office.  Please come along and support. Tickets requests should be sent to the school office by Wednesday, 12th July to allow for organisation.  Thank you.
KS1 TEDDY BEARS’ SCHOOL PICNIC
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As usual, one of our summer events for KS1(classes 1 & 2) will be a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on the school field on Friday, 21st July.  The picnic will start with a packed lunch on the field for all KS1 children and their Teddy Bears (children who have a school meal will be provided with a packed lunch).  This will be followed by an afternoon of outdoor games on the field.  Can children please choose their favourite Teddy Bear to bring on the day.
